Chettinad College of Engineering & Technology, Karur Computer Science and Engineering

Farewell Function

FAREWELL 2025 - CSE BATCH 15:

A Day of Emotions, Memories & New Beginnings!

The Department of Computer Science and Engineering bid a heartfelt farewell to the outgoing Batch 15 on May 16, 2025, celebrating their incredible journey and achievements.

The event began with a warm welcome from the juniors, followed by a touching address from the HoD, applauding the batch for their discipline, dedication, and valuable contributions to both the department and college.

The celebration was filled with vibrant cultural performances, engaging fun games, and moving speeches from both faculty and students, reflecting on years of growth, friendship, and unforgettable moments.

As a mark of appreciation, mementos were presented to the final-year students — a token of lasting memories.

The day concluded with smiles, hugs, and a memorable group photo, sealing the bond forever.

Wishing our graduates endless success and happiness in all their future endeavors!

Photos:





